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The teams met for 5 hours on December 7, 2017. 
 
VTA Members:  
Brenda Hensley, Jennifer Lindsey, Todd Blanset, Kim Campbell, Tracy Begley 
 
VUSD Members:   
Ed Santopadre, Janet Dietrich, Tina Ahn, Adam Wight, Mark Frazier, Jennifer 
Stahlheber. 
 
 
Jennifer Stahlheber gave a budget presentation to the teams (it will be on the district 
website after tonight’s board meeting). 
 
VUSD and VTA presented the remaining topics to each other: 

Wages, SLP Caseload/Hiring Ratio, VTA Bargaining and Grievance Release Time, 
Secondary Prep, Elementary Prep, Extended Day Kindergarten, and CTE positions 
on Schedule K. 

 
The teams talked about interests for each topic. The teams agreed to hand off 
Extended Day Kindergarten to a subcommittee to start crafting ideas and an MOU that 
would apply to more elementary schools. 
 
The teams brainstormed options for the Wages Article. 
 
The next bargaining dates are 1/10/18 and 1/17/18. 
 
 
 


